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Partner Spotlight: Delta Dental of Colorado Foundation 

Tri-County Family Care Center (TCFCC) received a $50,000 grant from Delta Dental of Colorado Foundation.  These funds will be used to support our COVID-19 Assistance project and will directly help us to assist those most affected by COVID-19. We will offer wrap-around services, including assistance with food, housing, utility and healthcare stability, to people living in Bent, Otero and Crowley Counties. TCFCC’s Parents As Teacher’s (PAT) program assists parents of children birth-5 years. The dental supplies received from Delta Dental of Colorado Foundation will provide needed toothbrushes to our PAT families and others. Mission Statement: Tri-County Family Care Center (TCFCC) educates and empowers families & individuals to maintain stability through life skill programs, service and support to gain self-reliance. 
Delta Dental of Colorado Foundation wants every person to have a healthy mouth, regardless of life circumstances. By partnering with communities, the Foundation works to re-imagine how all of our neighbors access, benefit from and value the importance of oral health care. By implementing transformative programs and projects, the Foundation intends to advance oral health equity, throughout local communities across Colorado. As a 501(c)(3) organization funded by the nonprofit Delta Dental of Colorado, the Foundation and company go the extra mile for every smile to elevate the well-being of all Coloradans. To learn more about Delta Dental of Colorado Foundation, visit www.deltadentalcofoundation.org.
Tri-County Family Care Center encourages families and individuals who need assistance in the Bent, Otero and Crowley counties with expenses such as: rent, utilities, vehicle repair, medical or dental services to contact us at 719-254-7776. Applicants may be eligible to receive a one-time emergency assistance.

